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20th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To support your child with returning to school in September, the Inclusion Team have 
created transition PowerPoints for each class.  The purpose of the PowerPoint is to provide 
your child with photographs to help them familiarise themselves with their learning 
environment for the next academic year.  Please find the PowerPoints located on the school 
website under the year group pages.     
 
We hope you find the transition PowerPoints useful. 
  
If you have any questions about transition, please contact your child’s current class teacher 
in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K. Towner 
Assistant Headteacher/SENDCo 
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